
REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL 
 
 

The Medford Retirement Board (“Board”) is seeking proposals from qualified 
individuals/firms to provide legal services consistent with MGL Chapter 32 and 
Commonwealth of Massachusetts Regulations 840 CMR-Public Employee Retirement 
Administration Commission.  
 
The request for proposal will be available on May 19, 2025.  Completed original, hard 
copies and electronic copies of the RFP must be received no later than 12:30 pm EST on 
June 20, 2025.  The Board reserves the right to reject any or all bids. 
 
 
Request for a copy of the RFP should be sent to: 

 
Mark Minervini, Executive Director 

Medford Retirement Board 
Medford City Hall, Room 215 

85 George P. Hasset Dr 
Medford, MA 02155 

 
Phone: 781-393-2116  

E-Mail: mminervini@medford-ma.gov 
 
 
 

(Please note individuals or entities bidding on this Request For Proposals must not be 
involved in the RFP process in any manner.) 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


